
FIRE DRILL
EXERCISE

To reinforce our commitment to fire safety and 
preparedness, a Fire Drill will be conducted on 

18 December 2024 (Wednesday) at 3PM.

Please stay calm and refrain from any 
unnecessary actions during the fire drill 

exercise.

Thank you for prioritizing safety and supporting 
this initiative.

The Management 
12 December 2024

18 December 2024 (Wed)
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